BISHOPS LYDEARD & COTHELSTONE PARISH COUNCIL

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a Casual Vacancy has occurred in

the office of Councillor on the Bishops Lydeard & Cothelstone Parish Council

Unless ten electors for the Parish give notice in writing by the 5th day of February, 2024 to the

Returning Officer, Somerset Council,

West Somerset House, Killick Way, Williton, Taunton

TA4 4QA (electionswest@somerset.gov.uk),

requesting that an election be held, the Parish Council will,

at a Meeting to be held on

14th February 2024 at 7:00pm, fill the vacancy by the co-option of a new Councillor.

Neal Gossage Clerk to the Parish Council

PO Box 1008 TAUNTON TA1 9RB clerk@bishopslydeard.org

Dated: 18th January 2024